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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    Contact Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or 
November 27, 2013      Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819 
 
 
SWB Closed Thursday and Friday 
 
The Sewerage and Water Board’s main office at 625 St. Joseph Street and customer center located at 
4001 General DeGaulle in Algiers will be closed in observance of the Thanksgiving Holiday on 
Thursday and Friday, November 28-29, 2013.  Both offices will reopen on Monday, December 2nd for 
normal operations. 
 
Emergency call number 52WATER(529-2837) 
 
### 


